
 

 

 

 
To Whom it May Concern, 

  

        I do not want water sent from Merced, Stanislaus, or San Joaquin Counties to be sent 

anywhere.  I want the water kept here where it should be. 

  

Respectfully, 

  

Alex Faymonville 

654 Ebbetts Ave. 

Manteca, CA 95337 

 703 7th Ave. Menlo Park, CA 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-26-13


